
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Friday, February 14th our class will have a small Valentine exchange.  
Please remember to have your child sign their name but do not address the 
valentines to the children in our class (this would make it difficult for the kids to pass 
them out). 

 

 I hope everyone has a fun and restful President’s Week off! If you are looking 
for something for your child to do, have them log on to Jiji or RAZ Kids!  

 

Love,                                             
Mrs. Hofmann 

 

 

¶ Feb. 17-21:  NO School – 
President’s Week Break 

 
¶  CONFERENCE DAYS: 
   March 6th & Week of Mar. 9th 
 
¶ MONDAYS – 

Homework Folders DUE 
 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES 
need to be returned empty 

each Thursday. 
 
¶ THURSDAYS –  

Laneview Spirit Wear Day 
(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 

 
¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday 

(please keep library books 
in backpacks 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students for 
being the Sharks Reading is Cool top readers 

for the Months of October, November, 
December and January!  They will receive a 

medal for doing their reading homework each 
night, logging on to RAZ-Kids, and completing 

their Leap Into Literacy forms and projects. 
 

October –  Brayden 
November –  Luis 

December –  Elizabeth 
January –  Aria 

 

Your child can still be a winner for the months 
of February, March or April.  Happy Reading! 
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